Dear Senate Legal and Constitutional Committee

We write to you to encourage you in finding ways to improve the current classification system which appears ineffective in preventing a lot of offensive material. Such offensive material, whether classified R18+ or not, is very harmful for families and society because it encourages immoral behaviours, such as sexual abuse and violence.

We also encourage you to make improvements to how outdoor advertising, such as billboards, are regulated because this is so public and is also easily seen by young children.

We pray that you may receive wisdom to govern our nation well.

Yours sincerely,

Andrew & Jody van Burgel